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Comments: Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest - Suitability Report (W&amp;S)

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest:

 

I write regarding the draft Suitability Report for 89 streams whose eligibility for Wild and Scenic designation is

being re-considered. I have paddled numerous rivers and creeks in Idaho and within the area at issue, for

example stretches and tributaries of the Lochsa, Lolo Creek, and the Salmon. 

 

For the reasons detailed extensively in American Whitewater's October 2, 2018 letter, I support maintaining Wild

and Scenic eligibility for all rivers and streams at issue.  As a fisherman, I also support protecting the rivers' and

streams' eligibility in order to protect habitat from future development or adverse effects.  Finally,  I support a

process by which all stakeholders and members of the public are able to comment and participate before any

decision revoking the eligibility of any of the identified waterways occurs.  

 

Thank you,

Lane Polozola

 

 

 


